
For Immediate Release 

EVPL partnering with AARP to provide tax aide 

Evansville, IN, January 23, 2023 – The Evansville Vanderburgh Public Library is once again 
partnering with AARP to provide tax aide sessions. 

Appointments are now available. Call or visit any EVPL location to schedule an 
appointment at one of the participating locations: 

Make sure you have your picture ID and all of your tax documents with you. AARP has a 
list of documents they recommend you bring. 

The Evansville Vanderburgh Public Library has served our community for more than a 
century. With eight locations throughout Vanderburgh County, immediate access to 
hundreds of thousands of digital resources, and a dedicated team of library professionals, 
EVPL strives to create opportunities for you to discover, explore, and connect with your 
library. For more information, visit evpl.org.  

### 

• EVPL Red Bank: 812.428.8205
• EVPL Central: 812.428.8200
• EVPL McCollough: 812.428.8236

• EVPL Oaklyn: 812.428.8234
• EVPL North Park: 812.428.8237

Mondays 
Feb. 6, 13, & 27 
Mar. 6, 13, 20, & 27 
Apr. 3 & 10 
12:00 – 4:00 pm 
EVPL Oaklyn 

Tuesdays 
Feb. 7, 14, 21, & 28 
Mar. 7, 14, 21, & 28 
Apr. 4 & 11 
9:00 am – 1:00 pm 
EVPL Central 

Wednesdays 
Feb. 8 & 22 
Mar. 1, 8, 22, & 29 
Apr. 5 & 12 
12:00 – 4:00 pm 
EVPL McCollough 

Thursdays 
Feb. 9, 16, & 23 
Mar. 2, 9, 16, 23, & 30 
Apr. 6 & 13 
12:00 – 4:00 pm 
EVPL Red Bank 

Fridays 
Feb. 10, 17, & 24 
Mar. 3, 10, 17, 24, & 31 
Apr. 7 & 14 
11:00 am – 3:00 pm 
EVPL North Park 

https://www.aarp.org/money/taxes/info-01-2011/important-tax-documents.html
https://www.aarp.org/money/taxes/info-01-2011/important-tax-documents.html
https://www.evpl.org/
mailto:hmckinney@evpl.org

